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Templar Kenneth Brooks 2016-09-13 Lone Wolfe lived in
the modern world which happens to include forces who
could destroy it. He also happens to have unusual
talents that makes him the perfect defender.
Red Templar Paul Christopher 2012-01-03 After nearly
losing his life in Africa, retired Army Ranger and
historian John Holliday is ready for some R&R back in
the U.S. But when a disheveled Russian called
Genrikhovich intercepts him in the airport, Holliday's
homecoming will have to wait. Genrikhovich claims to
know of a long-lost sword called Aos-the companion to
Holliday's own Templar sword. Holliday quickly finds
himself on a flight to Turkey, where he begins following
a trail that will lead him to the dark heart of Russiawhere the ancient Templar Order has secretly wielded
power for centuries...
The Templar Salvation Raymond Khoury 2010-10-19 From New
York Times bestselling author Raymond Khoury comes a “a
full-throttle action-adventure thriller” (Library
order-in-chaos-a-templar-novel

Journal) that's even more shocking and explosive than
The Last Templar… Constantinople, 1203: As the ravaging
armies of the Fourth Crusade lay siege to the city, a
secretive band of Templars infiltrate the imperial
library. Their target: a cache of documents that must
not be allowed to fall into the hands of the Doge of
Venice. They escape with three heavy chests, filled with
explosive secrets that these men will not live long
enough to learn... Vatican City, present day: FBI agent
Sean Reilly infiltrates the Pope's massive Vatican
Secret Archives of the Inquisition. No one but the
Pope's trusted secondi is allowed in--but Reilly has
earned the Vatican's trust, a trust he has no choice but
to violate. A vicious, uncompromising terrorist bent on
revenge has kidnapped Tess Chaykin, and the key to her
freedom lies in this underground crypt, in the form of a
document known as the Fondo Templari—the secret history
of the infamous Templars...
Knights of the Black and White Jack Whyte 2006-08-08 A
brother of the Order-a medieval secret society uniting
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noble families in a sacred bond-Sir Hugh de Payens has
emerged from the First Crusade a broken man seeking to
dedicate his life to God. But the Order has other plans
for him: to uncover a deadly secret that could shatter
the very might of the Church itself.
The Skystone Jack Whyte 2004-08-01 This first novel in
Jack Whyte's riveting Arthurian series tells how the
story of Camelot may have actually come to be. We all
know the story—how Arthur pulled the sword from the
stone and how Camelot came to be. But how did it really
happen? The Roman citizens of Britain faced a deadly
choice: leave to live in a corrupt Roman world, or stay
amidst the violence of the warring factions of Picts,
Celts, and invading Saxons. For Publius Varrus and Caius
Britannicus, there is only one answer. They will stay,
try to preserve the best of Roman life, and create a new
culture from the wreckage. In doing so, they will plant
the seeds of a legend. For these two men are Arthur's
great-grandfathers and their actions will shape a
nation...and forge the sword known as Excalibur. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Warsaw Protocol Steve Berry 2020-02-25 In New York
Times bestseller Steve Berry’s latest Cotton Malone
adventure, one by one the seven precious relics of the
Arma Christi, the weapons of Christ, are disappearing
from sanctuaries across the world. After former Justice
Department agent Cotton Malone witnesses the theft of
one of them, he learns from his old boss, Stephanie
Nelle, that a private auction is about to be held where
incriminating information on the president of Poland
will be offered to the highest bidder—blackmail that
both the United States and Russia want, but for vastly
different reasons. The price of admission to that
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auction is one of the relics, so Malone is first sent to
a castle in Poland to steal the Holy Lance, a thousandyear-old spear sacred to not only Christians but to the
Polish people, and then on to the auction itself. But
nothing goes as planned and Malone is thrust into a
bloody battle between three nations over information
that, if exposed, could change the balance of power in
Europe. From the tranquil canals of Bruges, to the
elegant rooms of Wawel Castle, to deep beneath the earth
into an ancient Polish salt mine, Malone is caught in
the middle of a deadly war—the outcome of which turns on
a secret known as the Warsaw Protocol.
Secret of the Templars Paul Christopher 2015-01-06 The
adventures of retired Army Ranger John “Doc” Holliday
and his quest to uncover the secrets of the Templars
continue to thrill in this novel from New York Times
bestselling author Paul Christopher... After his niece
and her fiancé are brutally murdered, Holliday vows to
avenge their deaths and finish their work by finding a
long-lost Dead Sea Scroll. But in doing so, he stumbles
upon a conspiracy linking the Catholic Church to an
illicit art forgery operation involving the Nazis.
Hunted by those determined to hide the truth, Holliday
and Interpol agent Peter Lazarus embark on a desperate
race from the vaults of the Vatican to the deserts of
Pakistan to unravel a mystery born in the final days of
the Third Reich, and to recover the scroll—the contents
of which could destroy the very foundations of the
Christian faith.
The Knight Templar Jan Guillou 2002 Born in 1150 to an
aristocratic Swedish family, handsome Arn Magnusson is
educated at a Cistercian monastery. As well as training
to be a monk, he is to be a warrior, and becomes a
master archer and swordsman under the tutelage of the
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giant Brother Guilbert, a former knight. But Arn is
innocent in the ways of the world, and when two
beautiful sisters cross his path, despite falling
desperately in love with one of them, Cecilia, he is
seduced by the other. Such a crime is punishable by both
civil and clerical authorities, and, while Cecilia is
banished to spend twenty years as a nun, Arn is
sentenced to serve the same period as a Knight Templar
in the Holy Land. As an occupation officer in Palestine,
he discovers that the infidel Saracens don't appear to
be brutish and uncivilised as they are portrayed in
Christian propaganda. On the contrary, in love and war
he learns from the example of his noble adversary
Saladin that there's another side to the teachings of
the Cistercians¿
Uther Jack Whyte 2001-12-09 With Uther, Jack Whyte,
author of the richly praised Camulod Chronicles, has
given us a portrait of Uther Pendragon, Merlyn's shadow-his boyhood companion and closest friend. And the man
who would sire the King of the Britons. From the trials
of boyhood to the new cloak of adult responsibility, we
see Uther with fresh eyes. He will travel the length of
the land, have adventures, and, through fate or tragedy,
fall in love with the one woman he must not have. Uther
is a compelling love story and, like the other books in
the Camulod Chronicles, a version of the legend that is
more realistic than anything that has been available to
readers before. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
The Templar Cross Paul Christopher 2010-01-05 From the
USA Today Bestselling author of The Sword of the
Templars and The Aztec Heresy Some secrets are too great
to bear... Retired Army Ranger Lt. Col. John Holliday
order-in-chaos-a-templar-novel

has reluctantly settled into his teaching position at
West Point when young Israeli archaeologist Rafi
Wanounou comes to him with desperate news. Holliday's
niece—and Rafi's fiancé—Peggy has been kidnapped.
Holliday sets out with Rafi to find the only family he
has left. But their search for Peggy will lead them to a
trail of clues that spans across the globe, and into the
heart of a conspiracy involving an ancient Egyptian
legend and the darkest secrets of the Order of Templar
Knights. Secrets that, once known, cannot be survived...
The Heretic Joseph Nassise 2021-06-03 Book one of the
Templar Chronicles, 2nd Edition
Brethren Robyn Young 2007-07-31 An international
bestseller certain to appeal to fans of The Last
Templar—the thrilling first book in a sweeping medieval
trilogy On the eve of the last Crusade, two men's
destinies will come together as two great civilizations
go to war. Amidst conspiracy and intrigue in Europe,
Will Campbell, a young knight, risks his life to recover
the stolen Book of the Grail. Hidden within its pages
are the heretical plans of a secret society within the
Knights Templar. Meanwhile, the former slave Baybars
Bundukdari and his army have taken over Egypt and Syria,
and are planning a new Holy War to bring the Crusaders
to their knees. With breathtaking battle scenes,
memorable characters, and a riveting mystery at its
center, Brethren (being published simultaneously with
book two, Crusade, in hardcover) is a heart-stopping
historical drama that brings the Middle Ages vividly to
life.
Knight of Shadows Toby Venables 2013 England, 1191.
Richard the Lionhearted, cutting a swathe through the
Holy Land in his quest for glory, has left the realm
bankrupt and leaderless. Only Prince John, his name
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blackened by the lies of his enemies, seems willing to
fight back the tide of chaos that threatens the heart of
England a wave of anarchy embodied by the traitorous
troublemaker known as 'the Hood'. But John has a secret
weapon: Guy of Gisburne outcast, mercenary, survivor of
Hattin, and now knight a man wronged by Hood, disavowed,
disinherited and all but destroyed by Richard. As an
agent of John, he is sent to do his bidding and outwit
enemy agents bent on England's destruction.
Chaos Remains Anne Malcom 2019-09-29 My story isn't
unique.Isn't rare.Which is, I guess, what makes it so
sad.The story about a girl who falls in love with the
wrong man, lured by tender gazes, devoted promises and
gentle touches. The gentle touches disappear and she's
held captive with ugly insults and brutal beatings.It's
common, this story. My past.I can't change the past.I
wouldn't even if I could.The ugliness of my past gave me
a future worth living for.Worth dying for.It gave me a
reason to fight. To escape.That was my mistake. Thinking
girls like me could have a choice.I wasn't given many
promises in my life that weren't broken, but chaos is a
constant promise, always kept, never broken.He comes
amongst the chaos. Amongst the ugly.He doesn't promise a
way out. He definitely doesn't promise peace. But he
gives me the opportunity for a different ending to my
story.
Battles of the Broken Anne Malcom 2018-08-21 Souls are
interesting things. Not something you can prove you
possess. Not something that can be measured, like a
heartbeat. But something that can be destroyed by the
absence of a heartbeat. No, you cannot prove you possess
a soul. But once that soul dies, there doesn't need to
be proof that you don't have one. Once that blackened
pit opens inside you, the world can see it. The world
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cowers from it. Gage knew this because his soul was long
gone. He was glad to be rid of it. He was filled with
depraved satisfaction that he could make the world cower
from him. That he could burn the world to the ground and
he didn't have anything-like a soul or a conscience-to
stop him. Until her. The woman who proved to him that
she had a soul. That he might have something left of
his. The woman who tricked the world, blinded it to the
truth. Hid expertly what was broken and ruined inside
her. Though he was about to prove that there was nothing
more broken than him. No one more broken. He'd prove
that by destroying them both.
The Eagles' Brood Jack Whyte 2002-11-16 In a colony
known as Camulod, populated with the descendants of
those brave Romans who forged a new way of life for Celt
and Roman after the Roman legions departed Britain,
Caius Merlyn Britannicus and his cousin, Uther
Pendragon, confront a vicious crime that threatens to
separate them. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
Order In Chaos Jack Whyte 2009-11-26 The third
instalment of Jack Whyte’s templar trilogy.
The Last Greek Christian Cameron 2020-04-16 Few writers
are better at conjuring up a vision of Ancient Greece'
THE TIMES * * * * * * * 210BCE. The most powerful
empires in the world brawl over the spoils of a declawed
Greece. Philopoemen has a vision to end the chaos and
anarchy that consumes his homeland - to stop the endless
wars and preserve the world he loves. He must resist the
urge of the oligarchs to surrender to their oppressors
and raise an army to defend his countrymen from the allconquering powers of Sparta, Macedon and Rome. It is the
last roll of the dice for the Achean League. The moment
Philopoemen has been training for his whole life. The
new Achilles is poised to restore the glory of the
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former empire. To herald a new era. To become the last
great hero of Greece. * * * * * * * Praise for Christian
Cameron: 'One of the finest writers of historical
fiction in the world' BEN KANE 'The master of historical
fiction' SUNDAY TIMES 'A storyteller at the height of
his powers' HISTORICAL NOVEL SOCIETY
The Devil's Elixir E. T. A. Hoffmann 2011-08-01 German
writer E.T.A. Hoffmann is known as the master of uncanny
and supernatural tales. In the novella The Devil's
Elixir, Hoffmann recounts the creepy exploits of a monk
who is driven to the brink of madness by a mysterious
substance -- and a mysterious, possibly demonic figure
who bears a striking resemblance to the monk himself.
Seveneves Neal Stephenson 2015-05-19 From the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of Anathem, Reamde, and
Cryptonomicon comes an exciting and thought-provoking
science fiction epic—a grand story of annihilation and
survival spanning five thousand years. What would happen
if the world were ending? A catastrophic event renders
the earth a ticking time bomb. In a feverish race
against the inevitable, nations around the globe band
together to devise an ambitious plan to ensure the
survival of humanity far beyond our atmosphere, in outer
space. But the complexities and unpredictability of
human nature coupled with unforeseen challenges and
dangers threaten the intrepid pioneers, until only a
handful of survivors remain . . . Five thousand years
later, their progeny—seven distinct races now three
billion strong—embark on yet another audacious journey
into the unknown . . . to an alien world utterly
transformed by cataclysm and time: Earth. A writer of
dazzling genius and imaginative vision, Neal Stephenson
combines science, philosophy, technology, psychology,
and literature in a magnificent work of speculative
order-in-chaos-a-templar-novel

fiction that offers a portrait of a future that is both
extraordinary and eerily recognizable. As he did in
Anathem, Cryptonomicon, the Baroque Cycle, and Reamde,
Stephenson explores some of our biggest ideas and
perplexing challenges in a breathtaking saga that is
daring, engrossing, and altogether brilliant.
Dead Rising Debra Dunbar 2015-12-19 Guard the
Temple.Safeguard Pilgrims on the Path.Record knowledgeboth holy and unholy.Those are the three mandates
Templar Knights have followed since the twelfth
century.But it's the twenty-first century and Aria is
not a Knight. She's refused to take her oath, and
instead is barely making ends meet as a part-time
barista in Baltimore.Just before she's served an
eviction notice, the Mistress of the local vampire
family offers her a job-to research a magical symbol.
It's an easy task for a woman who has spent most of her
life either in armor or with her nose in ancient
manuscripts.But when her research reveals a sordid
connection between the vampires and a mass murder, Aria
needs to decide who is in the right and worthy of her
protection. Modern Templars believe only God should
judge, but Aria must do exactly that or watch the
Baltimore streets run red with blood.
The Forest Laird Jack Whyte 2012-02-14 In the pre-dawn
hours of August 24th, 1305, in London's Smithfield
Prison, the outlaw William Wallace—hero of all the Scots
and deadly enemy of King Edward of England—sits awaiting
the dawn, when he is to be hanged and then drawn and
quartered. This brutal sundering of his body is the
revenge of the English. Wallace is visited by a Scottish
priest who has come to hear his last confession, a
priest who knows Wallace like a brother. Wallace's
confession—the tale that follows—is all the more
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remarkable because it comes from real life. We follow
Wallace through his many lives—as outlaw and fugitive,
hero and patriot, rebel and kingmaker. His exploits and
escapades, desperate struggles and victorious campaigns
are all here, as are the high ideals and fierce
patriotism that drove him to abandon the people he loved
to save his country. William Wallace is the first heroic
figure from the Scottish Wars of Independence, a man
whose fame has reached far beyond his homeland. Wallace
served as a subject for the Academy Award–winning film
Braveheart. In The Forest Laird, Jack Whyte's masterful
storytelling breathes life into Wallace's tale, giving
readers an amazing character study of the man who helped
shape Scotland's future. At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Mumbo Jumbo Ishmael Reed 2013-01-29 Ishmael Reed’s
inspired fable of the ragtime era, in which a social
movement threatens to suppress the spread of black
culture—hailed by Harold Bloom as one of the five
hundred greatest books of the Western canon In 1920s
America, a plague is spreading fast. From New Orleans to
Chicago to New York, the “Jes Grew” epidemic makes
people desperate to dance, overturning social norms in
the process. Anyone is vulnerable and when they catch
it, they’ll bump and grind into a frenzy. Working to
combat the Jes Grew infection are the puritanical
Atonists, a group bent on cultivating a “Talking
Android,” an African American who will infiltrate the
unruly black communities and help crush the outbreak.
But PaPa LaBas, a houngan voodoo priest, is determined
to keep his ancient culture—including a key spiritual
text—alive. Spanning a dizzying host of genres, from
cinema to academia to mythology, Mumbo Jumbo is a lively
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ride through a key decade of American history. In
addition to ragtime, blues, and jazz, Reed’s allegory
draws on the Harlem Renaissance, the Back to Africa
movement, and America’s occupation of Haiti. His style
throughout is as avant-garde and vibrant as the music at
its center. This ebook features an illustrated biography
of Ishmael Reed including rare images of the author.
Chaos Burning Lauren Dane 2012 When a mysterious war is
waged among the Others, turning witches and humans
against each other, Lark Jaansen, hunter in Clan
Gennesse, and Simon Leviathan, a warrior not of this
world, must race against time to stop a single, hungry
entity that has returned to gorge on the magick of its
victims. Original. 30,000 first printing.
Still Waters Anne Malcom 2017-03-25 There's a phrase:
Still waters run deep. But there's more to it than that.
Because "still" doesn't denote peace. Nor calm. Nor
happiness. It's an illusion. It's chaos. The only way to
handle chaos is to become it. That's what Lucy did. She
created stillness out of the chaos tumbling inside her
and called the most chaotic motorcycle club in the
United States her family. The Sons of Templar gave her
chaos, friendship, family, danger and death. But she
wouldn't want it any other way. Then he came. The one
who showed her that her handle on chaos was tumultuous
at best. Showed her how to stand still. And how good it
could be. And how drowning in those waters comes as easy
as breathing.
The Fields Erin Young 2022-01-25 A breakneck procedural
that is beautifully written and masterfully crafted,
Erin Young's The Fields is a dynamite debut—crime
fiction at its very finest. Some things don't stay
buried. It starts with a body—a young woman found dead
in an Iowa cornfield, on one of the few family farms
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still managing to compete with the giants of Big
Agriculture. When Sergeant Riley Fisher, newly promoted
to head of investigations for the Black Hawk County
Sheriff’s Office, arrives on the scene, an already
horrific crime becomes personal when she discovers the
victim was a childhood friend, connected to a dark past
she thought she’d left behind. The investigation grows
complicated as more victims are found. Drawn deeper in,
Riley soon discovers implications far beyond her Midwest
town.
Standard of Honor Jack Whyte 2008-01-24 The season?s
most eagerly awaited thriller has arrived. FIRST TIME IN
PAPERBACK Knights Templar order member Sir Henry St.
Clair is asked by Richard the Lionheart to join his army
and free the Holy Land in a war. Sir Henry reluctantly
agrees, but the many intrigues of Crusade leaders bring
the St. Clair family and the Order to the edge of
disaster.
Order in Chaos Jack Whyte 2009-08-04 The author of the
immensely popular Camulod Chronicles returns with this
third novel in the thrilling historical trilogy about
the rise and fall of the powerful and mysterious
Templars.
The Last Templar Raymond Khoury 2006-01-19 The first
thrilling novel in Raymond Khoury’s New York Times
bestselling Templar series. In 1291, a young Templar
knight flees the fallen holy land in a hail of fire and
flashing sword, setting out to sea with a mysterious
chest entrusted to him by the Order's dying grand
master. The ship vanishes without a trace. In present
day Manhattan, four masked horsemen dressed as Templar
Knights stage a bloody raid on the Metropolitan Museum
of Art during an exhibit of Vatican treasures. Emerging
with a strange geared device, they disappear into the
order-in-chaos-a-templar-novel

night. The investigation that follows draws
archaeologist Tess Chaykin and FBI agent Sean Reilly
into the dark, hidden history of the crusading
knights—and into a deadly game of cat and mouse with
ruthless killers—as they race across three continents to
recover the lost secret of the Templars.
The Eagle Jack Whyte 2016-02-02 Beginning with The
Skystone, the first in his riveting Camulod Chronicles,
Jack Whyte has embarked on an ambitious and remarkable
re-telling of the Arthurian cycle, giving us a fresh and
compelling take on a story that has been beloved for
centuries. The Eagle brings us at last to the heart of
the tale, the creation of fabled Camelot and the love
story that enshrined its glory. Whyte takes us into the
minds and lives of Arthur, Guinevere, and Lancelot,
three astonishing but fallible people who were bound
together by honor, loyalty, and love. Three who created
the glory that was Britain's shining dream...and, some
say, caused its downfall. The Gaulish nobleman
Clothar—known in our time as Lancelot—is drawn to the
young High King's court by tales of honor and nobility,
where he meets a man whose love of law matches his own.
More, he finds in Arthur a life-long friend whose dream
of uniting the people of Britain in peace Clothar
embraces. And Clothar meets Arthur's queen, a wondrous
beauty whose passion and ideals match her husband's.
Together they work to bring Arthur's dream to life. But
dark forces rise in opposition to Arthur's plans for
creating this noble island nation and it is hard to tell
friend from foe in the swirling chaos that ensues. Many
tales have been told of the dream that shined and died.
This one will astonish even the most jaded. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Rasputin's Shadow Raymond Khoury 2013-10-08 Raymond
Khoury, the international bestselling author of The Last
Templar, is back with another ingenious, fast-paced
thriller that straddles present-day NYC and Russia in
the early 1900s—the time of the infamous Rasputin and
his mysterious rise to power. FBI special agent Sean
Reilly is tasked with a delicate case. A Russian
diplomat seems to have committed suicide by jumping out
of a sixth-floor window in Queens, New York. The
apartment’s owners are missing, while a faceless killer
known only as Koschey—“the Deathless”—is roaming the
city and leaving a trail of death in his wake. Joined by
Russian FSB agent Larisa Tchoumitcheva, Reilly’s
investigation soon uncovers a deadly, desperate search
for a mysterious device whose origins reach back in time
to the darkest days of the Cold War and to Imperial
Russia. A device that, in the wrong hands, could have a
devastating impact on our world. Packed with the twists
and suspense, the impeccable historical research, and
the present and past story lines that Khoury’s fans have
come to expect, Rasputin’s Shadow will keep readers
turning pages long into the night.
City of Fiends Michael Jecks 2021-07-05 The city gates
are closed; the killer is within the walls... England,
1327. Sir Baldwin and his friend Bailiff Simon Puttock
have a major problem. The deposed King Edward II,
imprisoned under their guard, has escaped. They must
ride hard to Exeter to inform the sheriff. But the
sheriff has problems of his own. Overnight, the body of
a young maid has been discovered in a dirty alleyway.
The city’s gates had been shut against the lawlessness
outside, so the perpetrator must still be in the town.
He tasks Baldwin with uncovering the truth behind this
murder. But, with England in tumult, his task will be
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far from easy... The thirty-first instalment in the Last
Templar Mysteries series, perfect for fans of Bernard
Cornwell and Philippa Gregory.
Order in Chaos Jack Whyte 2009-08-06 The new Templar
novel from the USA Today bestselling author On the
morning of October 13, 1307, every Templar knight in
France is arrested by the order of King Philip IV, who
then seizes all the Order's assets and set the
Inquisition against them. Warned of the plot, Sir
William St. Clair flees from France with the Temple's
treasure, several hundred knights, and the widow Lady
Jessica Randolph to seek sanctuary in Scotland. There,
with his men deprived of everything they valued and held
dear at home, he will lead them into battle as Templar
Knights one last time in defiant support of a king who
is not their own, but who has earned their trust.
The Uvalde Raider Ben H. English 2021-04-17 A MILITARY
THRILLER BY BEN H. ENGLISH The time is the eve of the
First Gulf War. The place is an abandoned World War II
emergency landing strip for heavy bombers, nestled amid
the near countless miles upon miles of wide openness in
West Texas. Here another climatic battle will be fought,
while the rest of the world focuses on what would become
known as Operation Desert Storm. But in some ways, the
stakes are even higher as men from other places and past
conflicts gamble all that they are, and all they ever
were, to prevent a catastrophic terrorist attack
unthinkable before on an American city. The key to
either side's success or failure? One old Boeing B-17G
Flying Fortress, an enduring symbol from another war and
ensuing catastrophe of a different era. This relic of a
not so distant past is named 'The Uvalde Raider, ' and
this is its story... EXCERPT Trooper Micah Templar lazed
in the cab of the sandstone colored Ramcharger, relaxing

8/11

Downloaded from admin.aiacompanystore.com on August 9,
2022 by guest

from what started as an early morning shift. He had the
driver's seat run back as far as it would go, with both
doors as well as the rear hatch opened wide in search of
a cooling breeze. It was the time of year when the
mornings would start off chilly, but by mid-afternoon
could turn uncomfortably warm. This was one of those
afternoons and the spacious greenhouse of the Dodge made
it all the more so. Micah had his DPS-issued felt hat
pulled low over his eyes, trying to shut out the west
Texas sun that was just now peeking below the top of the
windshield. He was trying to doze a bit but his
excitement, along with that burning orb overhead, was
making his attempt nigh impossible. Tipping the hat back
slightly with the tip of his right index finger, the
highway patrolman glanced at his watch and noted it was
near the top of the hour. With nothing better to do and
little progress made as far as catching some shuteye, he
leaned forward and turned on the vehicle's radio for the
latest news. "...at present officials for the Bush
administration say an international coalition must be
formed to push the Iraqi forces out of Kuwait. Other
sources in the Pentagon are stating that plans for
military action have been drawn up for a possible
response to the crisis. Meanwhile, the United Nations is
also considering further action against Iraq. A
resolution has already been passed condemning the
invasion and demanding that Saddam Hussein withdraw his
forces. In other such news, negotiators remain hopeful
for the release of American hostages still held in
Lebanon. It is believed the recent release of Irish
citizen Brian Keenan signals a new opportunity in that
direction. However, intelligence experts remain
noncommittal following the murder of Marine Lieutenant
Colonel William Higgins. Higgins was abducted February
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of last year by suspected Islamic terrorists. A
videotape purporting to show his execution was released,
but the American government did not officially declare
him dead until two months ago. This is TSN, the Texas
State Network..." "Should've known, nothing but bad
news," Micah muttered to himself, shifting his weight in
the seat and switching the radio off. A former combat
Marine, he had a better idea than most of what going to
war really meant. It had been a long time since the
thought was discussed so freely among those with the
power to do so, and by all indicators those discussions
were in dead earnest. And when war talk occurs in dead
earnest among such people, that's a sign of what will
most likely result: a lot of other dead people. These
disturbing thoughts banished any further hope of a short
nap and Micah crawled out of the cab of the Dodge to
stretch his legs. Slouching in the driver's seat had
badly skewed the gig line for his uniform, and by habit
he hitched the Sam Browne belt around to line everything
back up.
The Saxon Shore Jack Whyte 1999-01-15 Merlyn Britannicus
and Uther Pendragon---the Silver Bear and the Red
Dragon---are the leaders of the Colony, lifeblood to the
community from which will come the fabled Camulod. But
soon their tranquility is in ruins, Uther lies dead from
treachery, and all that is left of the dream is the
orphaned babe Arthur. Heir to the Colony of Camulod,
born with Roman heritage as well as the blood of the
Hibernians and the Celts, Arthur is the living
incarnation of the sacred dream of his ancestors:
independent survival in Britain amidst the ruins of the
Roman Empire. When Arthur is adopted by Merlyn
Britannicus, an enormous responsibility is placed on
Merlyn's shoulders. Now he must prepare young Arthur to
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unify the clans of Britain and guard the mighty sword
Excalibur. And, above all, Merlyn must see that Arthur
survives to achieve the rest of his ancestors' dreams,
in spite of the deadly threats rumbling from the Saxon
Shore. "Of the scores of novels based on Arthurian
legend, Whyte's Camulod series is distinctive,
particularly in the rendering of its leading players and
the residual Roman influences that survived in Britain
during the Dark Ages."--The Washington Post At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Daughter of War S. J. A. Turney 2018-03-26 Europe is
aflame. On the Iberian Peninsula the wars of the
Reconquista rage across Aragon and Castile. Once again,
the Moors are gaining the upper hand. Christendom is
divided. Amidst the chaos comes a young knight: Arnau of
Valbona. After his Lord is killed in an act of
treachery, Arnau pledges to look after his daughter,
whose life is now at risk. But in protecting her Arnau
will face terrible challenges, and enter a world of
Templars, steely knights and visceral combat he could
never have imagined. She in turn will find a new destiny
with the Knights as a daughter of war... Can she
survive? And can Arnau find his destiny? An explosive
novel of greed and lust, God and blood, Daughter of War
marks the beginning of an epic new series from
bestseller S.J.A. Turney. Perfect for fans of Bernard
Cornwell, Conn Iggulden and Matt Harffy.
03 Knights Templar Order In Chaos Jack Whyte 2012-04-03
On Friday the 13th of October, 1307, Sir William St.
Clair faces the end of the Order. Philip IV has arrested
every Templar, seized the Order's assets, and burnt
their Grand Master at the stake. But the Temple secrets
must continue to be protected; so as their world falls
order-in-chaos-a-templar-novel

apart, a few brave men undertake the dangerous task of
smuggling the sacred treasure out from under the nose of
a vengeful king. St. Clair flees to Scotland, where he
leads the surviving Templars as they train in secrecy
for a return to France. But St. Clair has grown
disillusioned with the old Templar ways, and after
taking his men into battle one last time as Temple
Knights, he leads the survivors away in search of
another legend, the fabled land that lies beyond the
Western Ocean. Merica.
Templar Secrets Andreas Economou 2018-05-23 FROM THE
TEMPLE OF SOLOMON TO THAT OF THE FREEMASONS: Three
thousand years ago, in Jerusalem, a brutal murder took
place. Nevertheless, the chain of events it set in
motion is still felt to this day. On the distant end of
that spectrum is Hiram. He was the Phoenician builder of
Solomon's Temple, and whose death is central to the
Masonic Third Degree. But who killed him, and why? And
what was truly lost after his murder? On the other end
is George: A young Mason in present-day Cyprus,
struggling to unravel the origins of the institution he
just joined. Was modern Freemasonry really created by
English medieval stonemasons? And what do all its secret
handshakes and passwords still protect? In the centuries
separating them, were the Knights Templar. History tells
us they got disbanded after their arrests in 1307. But
were they? Or did some Templars survive and kept on
secretly protecting an ancient holy relic their Order
had discovered two hundred years earlier?
Crusade Robyn Young 2008-07-29 The second volume in the
internationally bestselling Brethren trilogy, Crusade is
gripping historical fiction that “grows more relevant by
the day” (Raymond Khoury, bestselling author of The Last
Templar) An international bestseller, Crusade is a fast-
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paced medieval adventure portraying the rising tide of
political pressures that led East and West to war in the
13th century. After years of bloodshed, peace finally
reigns in the Middle East, in part due to the efforts of
Will Campbell and a mysterious group known as the
Brethren. However, a cabal of ruthless Western merchants
aims to reignite war in the Holy Land, while Prince
Edward—once a trusted member of the Brethren—has made a
promise to the pope: he will take the Cross to Jerusalem
and lead a new crusade. To survive the escalating
conflict and protect his family, Will must harness all

order-in-chaos-a-templar-novel

his knowledge and courage.
The Templar Conspiracy Paul Christopher 2011-01-04 In
Rome, the assassination of the Pope on Christmas Day
sets off a massive investigation that stretches across
the globe. But behind the veil of Rex Deus-the Templar
cabal that silently wields power in the twenty-first
century-the plot has only just begun. When retired Army
Ranger Lt. Col. John Holliday uncovers the true motive
behind the pontiff's murder, he must unravel a deadly
design to extend the Templar influence to the highest
levels of power.
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